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To whom it may concern-

Meredith Pyle spent eight weeks student teaching under my supervision at
Centennial High School. Centennial is a diverse environment with a student population of
1600. During that time she exhibited excellent comprehension of the world of Art
Education, an ability to create and implement challenging curriculum and tremendous
skill and confidence in teaching art.

She established her role as art educator with thoughtful confidence and stability,
developing significant relationships with each of her classes. The students she taught
were challenged and excited about creating and learning new ideas and methods. Ms.
Pyle was able to maintain a professional presence in the classroom and to manage each of
her duties with above average capabilities. Her willingness to adapt and critique each
educational experience demonstrates her ability to teach any grade level of art in any
school district.

I am confident that Ms. Pyle’s professionalism, enthusiasm and skill as a teacher
will make her an asset to any Fine Arts department. It is my honor to highly recommend
Meredith Pyle to be considered a candidate for your program.

I would be happy to discuss this candidate in greater detail. Please feel free to
contact me at any time at Centennial High School, 217-351-3951, ext. 707 or email at
percocsh@champaignschools.org.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Sincerely-

Shannon Percoco



